NEWSLETTER

WAINWRIGHT HIGH SCHOOL

WHAT'S HAPPENING?

September

4	SR Girls MegaVolley - JR Robson
5	SR Girls MegaVolley - JR Robson
5	SR Golf Dougie D Tournament - Wainwright
6	SR Girls MegaVolley - JR Robson
8-11	Welcome Week!!
11	Show n Shine & BBQ
12-13	SR Girls VB Tournament - St. Jerome's
15	SR Golf Zones - Camrose
17	BTJHAA Golf Finals - Wainwright
19	XCountry Autumn Challenge - Vermilion
19	Military Family Appreciation - Wear Red
19-20	JR Girls VB Tournament - St. Jerome's
23	XCountry Runnin' Riverdale
24	Picture Day
26	Terry Fox Run
26-27	SR Girls VB Tournament - Provost
29	ASAA Golf Provincials
29	Truth & Reconciliation Day - Wear Orange
30	ASAA Golf Provincials

October

1	CASAA XCountry Zones - Camrose
2	ATA Retirement & Induction Night
2	XCountry Kitscoty Trailblazer
3-4	JR Girls VB - Home Tournament
7	BTPS Celebration Event - Vermilion
7	XCountry BTJHAA Finals - Mannville
8	Thanksgiving Lunch (11-11:50am)
9	ELAA & Career Day
10	Boss Day
13	Thanksgiving Day - No School
14	Friends of WHS (7pm)
15	Volleyball - Staff vs. Grads
17	Red Friday - Pancake
17-18	SR Girls VB - Home Tournament
18	XCountry ASAA Provincials
31	Halloween Activities (12:30-3:30pm)

FROM THE PRINCIPAL & ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL

Welcome to the 2025–2026 school year! We were so pleased to see so many students and families at our Welcome Back Open House—it was a wonderful way to begin the year together.

Last week, our Leadership class kicked things off with a fantastic Welcome Week. From whole-school activities on the football field to themed dress-up days, lunch-hour games, a car show and shine, and a free BBQ for staff and students, there was plenty of spirit and energy throughout the building. Our athletic programs are also well underway. Volleyball teams have already competed in their first tournaments, our cross country runners are preparing for their second race, and several of our golfers have advanced to zones and finals. Meanwhile, our high school football team has opened their season strong with some early wins. Way to go, Commandos! Looking ahead, families are invited to join us for our annual Terry Fox Run on September 26. This year we've set a fundraising goal of \$1,600 for the Terry Fox Foundation. Please note that our walking route will look a little different due to construction on 1st Avenue. We are excited to welcome Wainwright Elementary School to join us for a joint assembly in the WHS gym at 10:15 a.m., followed by the walk/run on the track from 10:30-11:30 a.m. If you would like to donate to help us reach our goal, please click here.

Finally, our first School Council meeting was held on Wednesday, September 17 at 6:00 p.m. in the library. School Council is an excellent opportunity for parents and guardians to be engaged in school life, and we warmly encourage you to attend.

We look forward to another year of learning, growth, and inspiring success - every way, every day!

- Mrs. Cook and Mr. Martin



WAINWRIGHT HIGH SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

September has been busy as you can see in these photos! Welcome week, golfing, volleyball, senior sunset and of course great food from our Foods Program!





















